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Comments: As a full time member of a community this proposal would affect I would ask you to reconsider

expanding access to snowmachine users. I don't believe there is a need for this change and I don't think it

benefits a majority of stakeholders (most notably the land itself).

 

If the USFS motto Caring for the Land and  Serving People

holds true, this proposed change serves only a select group of people without providing any benefit to the land or

any other user group. 

 

I don't see how these changes I'm any way are  "helping States and communities to wisely use the forests to

promote rural economic development and a quality rural environment." (From the "What we believe" section of

the USFS webpage. 


